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June 26, 1973

¥r., Gilbert Harkarxian
24 DpDavidson Road
Worceastesy, Hassachusatis 61605

Dear My, Marxkarian:

He are extreomsly grataful for your willingaess to
be a 8t, Vartan Steward, and for your generosity
in dosating $190 ia vour sapacity as a Steward.
e hope this will ke a begianing in establishicg
true stewardship ia our Chuxeh.

The lapel zin, specially designed for our Stewards
by the noted artést Walter Kaprielian, iz attached
to this letter. We hppe you will wear it proudly

as a saymbol of your Stewardship.

It is our hope that you will renev youxr stewardship
regularly each yvear, about which we will be ia touch
with you.

Thank you again, and very best wishes.

Sincezely,

Jack Aatreassian

Jas/sw
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